
Council Meeting – 15 December 2011 
 
Notice of Motion Submitted by Councillors D Newton and S Hogben 
  
This Council believes that elected Members are entitled to be provided with 
accurate and meaningful financial information, upon which they can form 
views and base judgments during the ongoing budget preparation and 
scrutiny process. 
  


